
 
 
 

 

Highway 416 Northbound Closure – Spencerville (Exit 12) to Oxford Station (Exit 24) 

MTO Contract No.: 2024-4056 

 
Notice of Hwy 416 NB Closure 

Ministry of Transportation, Ontario (MTO) Contract 2024-4056 
Highway 416 Northbound Closure from Spencerville (Exit 12) to Oxford Station (Exit 24) 
 
Dear Residents/Stakeholders, 
 
R.W Tomlinson Limited would like to advise that there will be a full closure of Highway 416 
Northbound from Spencerville (Exit 12) to Oxford Station (Exit 24) from September 21st, 
2025 at 10:00pm to September 25th, 2025, at 6:00am to facilitate the replacement of the 
Highway 416 / Raycroft Municipal Drain Box Culvert. The detour route will be Country Road 
21, to County Road 22, to County Road 20, then re-entering Highway 416 Northbound. 
 
All consideration has been given to implement traffic control measures to ensure minimal 
disruption to the traveling public. We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and 
appreciate the public’s patience during construction.    
 
R.W. Tomlinson Limited representative is Connor Knape who can be reached at  
613-325-3828, cknape@tomlinsongroup.com.  
 
The MTO contract administration for the project is Egis Group and the Contract 
Administrator is Karen Forbes, who can be reached at 613-223-4509, karen.forbes@egis-
group.com.  
   
Alternatively, please contact Ontario 511 or visit the Traveler Information Services website  
to access the Interactive Map at: www.511on.ca. 
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